
NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED BUDGET; NOTICE OF THE 
AVAILABILITY OF THE PROPOSED BUDGET; NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING; NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE BUDGET RESOLUTION FOR 
OGLETHORPE COUNTY, GEORGIA 

The proposed budget for Oglethorpe County, Georgia for the fiscal year beginning 
January 1, 2024 and ending December 31, 2024 was submitted to the Board of 
Commissioners on July 31, 2023.  A copy of the proposed budget is available at 
www.oglethorpecountyga.gov and posted at the Administrative Building at 105 Union 
Point Street in Lexington, GA.  The proposed budget is available for inspection by the 
general public at the Administrative Building between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 
PM Monday through Friday.  A public hearing to consider the proposed budget for 
2024 will be held at the Administrative Building board room on August 14, 2023 at 
10 AM.  All persons wishing to be heard concerning the proposed budget may appear 
and make their comments.  The budget resolution for the fiscal year commencing 
January 1, 2024 and ending December 31, 2024 will be adopted by the Board of 
Commissioners at a meeting at the Administrative Building board room to be held on 
August 21, 2023 at 6 PM.  


